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September 19, 2022 

 

 

To Our Valued Employees,  

 

We want to share with you some important news about Parkview Healthcare Center and 

our operational, clinical and administrative services consultant, Mariner Health Central.   

 

As you may know, Parkview and Mariner Health Central have been recently targeted 

by lawsuits claiming damages that are fiscally impossible for us to meet.  We do not believe that 

the underlying claims have merit and will continue to defend against these lawsuit.  But we must 

also ensure that Parkview can continue providing quality care for our residents as well as 

opportunities for all of you.    

 

To accomplish these goals, Parkview and Mariner Health Central have voluntarily commenced a 

restructuring process under Chapter 11 of the Bankruptcy Code.  No other members of the Mariner 

Family of Companies are involved.  Parkview, Mariner Health Central and all other members of 

the Mariner Family of Companies plan to be fully operational throughout this process.     

 

Here are some key points to keep in mind as we move forward:  

• We have sufficient financing to continue operations and to pay all costs for goods and 

services provided on or after the bankruptcy commencement date in the ordinary course.  

• There are no plans to close Parkview or engage in layoffs.  We will pay all wages and 

salaries owing to employees, whether from before or after the bankruptcy, and will 

continue all health and benefit plans.   

• We intend to move through the restructuring process as quickly as possible and will work 

to make the process as transparent as possible for all of you and our patients.   

We plan to keep you informed throughout this process and we encourage you to reach out to 

Parkview’s Administrator with your questions.  You may also visit 

www.parkviewhealthcarecenter.com for additional information.   

 

Please be patient when dealing with our residents, family members, vendors and others who may 

initially be upset or concerned about this news.  We can reassure them that we intend to continue 

operating as normal, but our successful restructuring will be the best reassurance.   

 

The Mariner Family of Companies remains strong, and we thank you for your support during these 

extraordinary times.   

 

Sincerely,  

 

 

Linda Taetz 

President 

Parkview Healthcare Center 

http://www.parkviewhealthcarecenter.com/

